
 

March 24, 2022 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Donation for Humanitarian Aid to Ukraine 

 

IINO Kaiun Kaisha, Ltd. (IINO) would like to express our heartfelt sympathies to all those 

affected and facing difficulties in Ukraine and the surrounding areas. We would also like to 

express our deepest condolences to the victims. 

 

IINO has decided to donate a total of 10 million yen through the Japanese Red Cross Society 

and the United Nations High Commissioner for Refugees (UNHCR) to support the people 

of Ukraine and those who have been forced to flee to neighboring countries. In addition, we 

also plan to collect donations from the Group executives and employees. 

 

The Group cares about the situation faced by the people of Ukraine and hopes that this 

situation will be resolved as soon as possible and that a peaceful and safe world will return. 

 

Contact: 

Safety & Environment Office, Business Administration Department 

Phone +81-3-6273-3074 

Inquiry Form https://www.iino.co.jp/kaiun/english/contact/form.php 
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